
From: Michael Mueller  
Sent: April 1, 2021 10:39 AM 
To: Laura Moy <lmoy@tecumseh.ca> 
Cc: Andrew Dowie Ward 1 Tecumseh ; Jonathan Mueller; Marg Mueller; ibm stan  
Subject: Proposed changes to Riverside Dr E in Tecumseh 
 
Hi Laura, 
I have been following the discussion with regards to some of the changes proposed for Riverside 
Dr and would like to offer the following suggestions. Is it possible for me to present these to 
council at their next meeting? 
Thanks for your consideration, 
Mike Mueller 
Riverside Dr E, Windsor, ON  
 
Riverside Dr Thoughts: 
With the increased traffic on the Dr and the debate concerning the extension of the Trail 
it is my view as a long time resident of the Dr that the following should be considered: 
a) change the speed limit to 40 KMH - vehicles are speeding, tailgating and passing on 
a regular basis. Unfortunately there will be a fatal accident if changes are not made. 
b) install roundabouts at Lesperance (yes remove the lights), Lacasse, Coronado and 
Centennial. If this is deemed too expensive then put speed bumps in at each of the 
above intersections. 
c) Rather than expand the trail on the south or north side install bike lanes on both the 
north and south (on the south side the bike lane could be north of the hydro poles). As 
there is already a sidewalk on the north side this can be continued to be used by 
pedestrians. There should be room on each side of the road to put in bike lanes that 
would be wide enough for bikes to pass each other. 
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